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Public Notice 

 
The Town of Boscawen Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

September 6, 2017, after 4:30pm in the 4th Floor Meeting Room in the Boscawen Municipal 

Complex, 116 North Main St, Boscawen, NH. The purpose of the public hearing is to take 

public testimony regarding uses for a $10,042.00 increase in our Wastewater State Aid Grant 

for 2017. This increase, creates unanticipated revenue of over $10,000.00 and the need for a 

public hearing according to the provisions of RSA 31:95-b.   


